
 

QP57-21 
Distribution: bluecrossmn.com/providers/forms-and-publications 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                               July 14, 2021  

Philips Respironics Device Recall 
 
Philips Respironics announced a voluntary recall for certain manufactured Continuous Positive Airway Pressure 
(CPAP), BiLevel Positive Airway Pressure (BiLevel PAP) devices, and Mechanical Ventilators manufactured 
prior to April 26, 2021.   
 

Philips Respironics has created a page on their website dedicated to this recall which includes the following 
information: 

• Recall notification 
• Instructions for Durable Medical Equipment Providers, Distributors, and Medical Institutions 
• Instructions for Patients, Users, or Caregivers 
• Instructions for Physicians and other medical care providers 
• List of devices affected 
• List of products NOT affected 
• Questions and answers section 
• Link to begin registration process if customer's device is listed as affected 
• Contact information for Philips Respironics 

 To learn more about the recall, refer to the website below:  

• https://www.usa.philips.com/healthcare 
o Click on "Click here for important information about the recall of certain Philips Respironics Sleep 

and Respiratory Care devices" link at the top of the page.  
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